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Guidelines for the public at Inquiry hearings 

The following guidelines are provided for members of the public attending hearings of the 
Government Inquiry into Operation Burnham. 
 

• There is to be no recording of the proceedings. For the avoidance of doubt, this means 
during the hearing there is to be: 

o no digital recording either by video or voice recording;  

o no taking of pictures;  

o no posting of any content to social media.  

   Notetaking by hand is permitted. 
 

• Members of the public must abide by orders made during the hearing by the Inquiry 
regarding confidentiality. 

 

Presentations will generally be available on the Inquiry website shortly after delivery. 
 
A full transcript will be published as soon as possible following the hearing. 
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